
New Family Coffees 
 

The Welcoming Committee is holding New Family Coffees for 

Conestoga High School parents whose families who are new to 

the school district (those who have recently moved here, 

transferred from a private school, etc.). 
 

People can come for any portion of the time to connect with other newcomers and learn 

more about the school and the community. There is no official agenda or topic of the 

month; it's an informal way for us to get to know each other and to answer whatever 

questions you have. 
 

If you’re not new to the district but you want to help welcome new families, feel free to 

come out and join us as well! 

 

CHS New Family Coffees 
The First Friday of each month, Sept-June, 8-11AM 
*Plus additional July & August dates (not first Fridays), noted below  

Location: Panera Bread in the Gateway Shopping Center 

 267 E. Swedesford Rd, Wayne 

 (the center with Staples, TJ Maxx, and Trader Joes) 

Come for any portion of the time! 

The dates for the New Family Coffees are listed below: 

April 5, 2019 August 7, 2019* December 6, 2019 April 3, 2020 

May 3, 2019 September 6, 2019 January 3, 2020 May 1, 2020 

June 7, 2019 October 4, 2019 February 7, 2020 June 5, 2020 

July 12, 2019* November 1, 2019 March 6, 2020  

 

We will put “New Family Coffee” signs on every table where Welcoming Committee 

members are sitting – so that you can find us easily when you arrive. 
 

If you need more information, want to share a ride to this event, or want to help welcome 

new families, contact Jen Marsala at jenmarsala@verizon.net. 
 

If your family is new to the district, we would love to match you with a welcoming 

committee member, but we need your permission to do so. Multilingual speakers are also 

available in many languages to reach out to families whose native language is not English.  

Please contact Jen Marsala at the email address above to get connected with us! 

mailto:jenmarsala@verizon.net

